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February 18, 2022

Dear Lindale ISD Community,

It is with deep regret that we inform you about a recent loss to our school community.
On February 17, Lindale High School sophomore Lorenzo DeLeon passed away in a
car accident. This loss is sure to raise many emotions for our entire school.

Lindale High School has counselors and local youth pastors available for any student
who may need or want help or any type of assistance surrounding this loss.

We are saddened by this loss to our school community. Lindale ISD sends its deepest
condolences to the student’s family. Please pray for all that were impacted as a result of
this tragedy.

Sincerely,

Stan Surratt
Superintendent
Lindale ISD


